
 

 

Saint Mark’s 
Catholic 

Community 
of the Deaf 

 
Acting Chaplain 
Father Michael McCaffery, Ph.D. 
 
Pastoral Worker 
Sister Elizabeth Kass, S.P. 
(780) 701-1817  TTY 
(780) 436-7255  fax 
 (780) 446-7317  text-message 

ekass@sistersofprovidence.ca  email 

ekass@telus.blackberry.net  mobile 
 
Pastoral Support 
Matthew Hysell, M.A., M.Th.  

mghysell@netscape.net  email 
 
Chairperson 
Mr John Shores 
(780) 434-8640 TTY 
jshores@shaw.ca  email 
 
I.C.D.A., Canadian Section 
Chapter 108 
 
Website 

www.DeafCatholicEdmonton.org      
  

 
The Risen Christ asked his 
Apostles if they had some- 
thing to eat and he ate in 
their presence.   
 
  Charitable Donation Number 
           11918-6757-RR0001 

         Office and Mailing Address  
 3005 - 119th Street    Edmonton, Alberta T6J 5R5    (780) 436-7250 

Today’s Readings   
     First Reading: Acts 3:13-15, 17-19 
     Psalm - # 4 
    Second Reading:  1 John 2:1-5 
    Gospel: Luke 24:35-48 
Next Sunday– April 29th – Fourth Sunday of Easter “B” 
     First Reading: Acts 4:7-12 
     Psalm – # 118 
     Second Reading: 1 John 3:1-2 
     Gospel: John 10:11-18 
______________________________________________________________ 

 
THANKS to Father Mike McCaffery for being with us today as usual.   
 
THANKS to Janet Varaska for accepting to interpret for us today. 
 
TODAY - St. Mark’s meeting after Mass and coffee. 
 
LET US PRAY for Connie Van Dyk who fell and broke her ankle after 
the Chrism Mass on Monday, April 2nd.   She says it is still painful but 
improving. 
 
SOME NEWS from JANET VARASKA - Their house has now been 
sold so they will be moving to B.C. when their daughters finish the 
school year.     
 
NEW EMAIL ADDRESS:  As some of you may have noticed, Sister 
Elizabeth has a new email address.  The other one is still good but will 
be discontinued before the end of this year.    Her new email address 
is: ekass@sistersofprovidence.ca   Please change it on your computer. 
 

THURSDAY, APRIL 26th - John, Maria and Pam will have a meeting 
with Archbishop Richard Smith.   Let us pray that they will have a good 
and successful meeting. 
 
ON SUNDAY, MAY 6th, REAL and MARY BOUCHARD will be married 
62 years.  Wow!   With so many divorces today, we admire their fidelity 
to each other.  Congratulations and best wishes to them. 

      APRIL 22, 2012 

       THIRD SUNDAY 

         OF EASTER “B” 
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